
Year 6 Newsletter 

Autumn 2 

We hope the children have had a restful half term break and are ready for Autumn 2! 

All of the staff have enjoyed working with the children so far and are extremely im-

pressed with the progress that they have already made.  

This half term is going to be another busy one! We have our trip to London in the 

final week of the term, lots of new learning to cover and also time to prepare for the 

run up to SATs . This half term, we will still be covering a range of topics such as 

Evolution in science, Celebrating Difference in PSHE and Christianity in RE. Throughout 

the half term, children will also continue with music, outdoor learning and lots of oth-

er exciting lessons.  

This half term your child will be taught by class teachers (Miss Brennan, Miss Holmes 

and Mrs Lawton) alongside our teaching assistants - Mrs Stevens, Mr Robins and 

Mrs Watson. Miss Webster (art teacher) will also be covering lessons. If you have any 

questions, do not hesitate to contact us on our school email or ring the school office.  

W e l c o m e 

This half term we will: 

• Learn about The United Kingdom.  

• Explore a capital city.  

• Read and analyse a variety of rich texts in 
guided reading.  

• Read Letters From The Lighthouse by Emma 
Carroll.  

• Recite and perform The Magic Box by Kit 
Wright. 

• Learn about multiplying and dividing fractions.  

• Learn how to play ball games.  

• Understand how to keep ourselves safe online. 

• Design a website.  

• Learn how to say items around our homes in 
French.  

• Listen to and discuss genres of music .  

• Research evolution and how it has impacted 
life today.  

• Celebrate how we are all different.   

You can support your child by: 

Key Information 

 

• Book bags, with their reading records 

filled in and homework completed, must 

be in every Thursday. 

• P.E is on Thursday for 6LB and 

Wednesday for 6NH. Please make sure 

your child is wearing the correct P.E kit 

(please see our uniform policy). 

 

 

• London 18th December - 19th December. 

 

• Encouraging them to go on Times Table Rock 

Stars.  

• Reminding them to read for at least 1 hour 

across the week.  

• Ensuring the reading records are completed 

and books bags are returned every Thursday. 

• Making sure the children understand how 

important it is to be at school, on time, every 

day.  

Key Dates  


